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12/04 ANNUAL CHRISTMAS PARTY: The Christmas Party will be at the Country Cottage restaurant
in Locust Grove on Saturday, December 4th. Club members are to meet at 11:30am at the Sinclair
Station on Hwy 412 and arrive approximately at 12:00 noon and hopefully eat at 1:00pm.

As we have done in the past, we are charging $25 (per club membership). If you plan on attending the
party, please bring a $25 check made out to NEO Miata Club to our meeting November 18th. If plan on
attending the party, but can’t make the meeting you can mail a check to 5836 S. 70th East, Tulsa, OK
74145. If you pay to attend and make it, your $25 check will be used for payment of 2022 Club dues, if
you pay and don’t make it, the fee will be forfeited to the club. We look forward to a great party and a
joyous holiday.

Can you believe it’s already the end of the year?  I am grateful for all of your support during this very
trying year.  I would especially like to recognize my fellow officers:  Paul Wilcoxen, John Hill, Cheryl
Moore, Kim Brownell, and Alan Doughty for their dedication to our club this past year.

With all that we’ve gone through in 2021, I am looking forward to the New Year.  Thank you for allowing
me to continue to serve as your President for another year.  Some officers (John, Kim, and Alan) will
also continue in their current positions.  Then we welcome Tom Maddox, Vice President; Lee Cody,
Secretary; and Renee Pigg, Activities Director.

Our annual Christmas Party is scheduled for Saturday, November 4th at Noon at the Country Cottage
in Locust Grove (contact person, Linda Bodine).  We will meet at the Sinclair Station in Inola at 11:30
am and we will drive as a group to the restaurant.  Ensure that you have paid your $25.  You can mail
your check to John Hill or contact him to make arrangements.  This will hold your spot.  No shows will
lose their money; but, attendees $25 will go towards their 2022 dues.

Since we have an Events Coordinator for 2022, remember Renee Pigg is the contact person for
scheduling events.  At the Christmas Brunch, you will have an opportunity to sign up for Meet & Eats,
Meet, Drive, and Eats.  Come prepared to pick a month to lead us on some amazing adventures.

I have an update to the Oklahoma Joe’s meeting space issue that we can discuss at the brunch.  It’s a
doable compromise offered by their management.  However, if you find a meeting place that is centrally
located with a private room, microphone and computer access to a screen, and doesn’t cost the club
anything please let us know.

I’m looking at Scarlet (my new-to-me Miata) in my garage and I am so excited to get my arm healed
and her on the road.  ZOOM ZOOM!



PAGE 2 OF 3 www.neomiata.com

The meeting was called to order by club president Connie Mott at 6:30 p.m. with 28 members
present.

Birthdays and Anniversaries for the month of November were announced.

Club president introduced new members present: Mike Johnson & Tracey Stevenson, Jim Martinson
who has a 2012 Black Miata. He mentioned he has rims for sale.
Also, Pat Huether is rejoining and drives a 2006 silver Miata.

OFFICER REPORTS

Vice President - Paul Wilcoxen, no report
Secretary - Cheryl Moore, 30th Anniversary T-shirts were delivered to Barbara & John Newman.
Treasurer - John Hill reported Checking: $1105.30 and Savings $390.39. Veteran’s Day Parade
sign expense $78.57
Webmaster - Alan Doughty - Alan reported he could email members a link to view video of the Tulsa
Veteran’s Day Parade for those interested.
Membership - Kim Brownell - no report
Activities Director - vacant

OLD BUSINESS

Jerry Radoff reported on the November 11-14 Miatas at Kerrville, TX. He also reported on the great
service he received at Nelson Mazda on some car problems he had prior to leaving on the trip.
Charlie Hermann gave a report on the Broken Arrow Veteran’s Day Parade.

Bill Curts reported on the Tulsa Veteran’s Day Parade. Bill also needs someone to coordinate the
Tulsa Veteran’s Parade next year.

Linda Bodine reminded members of our club Christmas Party Dinner December 4th at Country
Cottage in Locust Grove. Details on meeting place, time etc. on website newsletter.

NEW BUSINESS

Election of 2022 NEO Club Officers:

Connie Mott offered to serve another term in 2022 as NEO Club President. Bill Curts made motion all
in favor to club members / motion passed.

Tom Maddox volunteered to serve as Vice President.
Alan Doughty said he would continue to serve as Club Webmaster.
Mike Cody nominated Lee Cody as Club Secretary. She accepted.
Kim Brownell agreed to continue as Membership officer.
Renee’ Pigg accepted office of Event Coordinator
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John Hill agreed to continue as Treasurer

NEO Members took a vote on the 2022 Officers

NEW OFFICERS OF NEO MIATA CLUB for 2022:

PRESIDENT- CONNIE MOTT
VICE PRESIDENT- TOM MADDOX
TREASURER- JOHN HILL
WEB MASTER- ALAN DOUGHTY
SECRETARY-LEE CODY
MEMBERSHIP- KIM BROWNELL
EVENTS COORDINATOR- RENEE’ PIGG

50/50 Drawing  - $58.00 total received. $29 to club treasury and winner John Hill had won before and
elected to draw another ticket. $29 went to new winner Linda Schwarz.

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

CLUB OFFICERS
President: CONNIE MOTT

530-871-8160 president@neomiata.com
Vice President: PAUL WILCOXEN

539-367-6399 vicepres@neomiata.com
Membership: MARK & KIN BROWNELL

918-360-0440 membership@neomiata.com

Treasurer: JOHN HILL
918-694-2954 treasurer@neomiata.com

Secretary: CHERYL MOORE
918-637-1964 secretary@neomiata.com

Web/Newsletter: ALAN DOUGHTY
918-230-3910 newsletter@neomiata.com


